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Corporate Tax: Threshold for “small business relief” set at

AED 3 million or less
By Mevan Bandara| 6 April 2023

The UAE Ministry of Finance today issued a new ministerial decision
providing the threshold for “Small Business Relief”. Accordingly,
taxable persons that are resident persons can claim “Small Business
Relief” pursuant to Article 21 of the Corporate Tax Law if their
revenue in the relevant tax period is below AED 3 million for the
taxable period. If however the revenue threshold of AED 3 million
for each tax period is exceeded, the “Small Business Relief” will not
be available. This means that a taxable person that generates
revenue of AED 3 million or less for each taxable period may elect
to be treated as not having derived any taxable income.

The AED 3 million revenue threshold will apply to tax periods
starting on or after 1 June 2023 and subsequent periods ending on
or before 31 December 2026. m
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Afridi & Angell’s Legal Alert provides a brief overview and commentary on recent legal announcements and developments. Comments and opinions contained
herein are general information only. They should not be regarded or relied upon as legal advice.
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